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Year 9 Key Stage 4 Options Evening – Thursday 13th March 2025 at 5:00pm 

Dear Families, 

I am pleased to invite you and your child to our Key Stage 4 Options Evening, which will take place on 
Thursday 13th March 2025 at 5:00pm in Nichols Hall. This is an important event in your child’s educational 
journey, as they will be making decisions about their GCSE and vocational subject choices for the next stage 
of their education. 

During the evening, you will have the opportunity to: 

• Learn about the Key Stage 4 curriculum and the options available to pupils 
• Receive guidance on the process of selecting subjects and the support available 
• Speak with subject teachers and senior staff to gain insight into different courses 
• Understand how these choices can impact future education and career pathways 

We strongly encourage all Year 9 pupils and their parents/carers to attend, as this event will provide 
valuable information to support informed decision-making. 

Year 9 pupils and their families will also be invited to attend a parents’ evening event the following week, 
Wednesday 19th March, to support making an informed decision. More information will follow in regards to 
making parents’ evening appointments. 

If you have any questions ahead of the evening, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of 
House:  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss H Tennet  

Assistant Headteacher 
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